
December 4,2001 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Div o f  the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Sliunxird Oak B!d.  
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Ref: Cert No. TJ291-0000-R 

Dear Ms Bayo, 

The purpose of this letter is to request a name change of our company on your records. 

Our former name was: Resort Hospitality Services, LTD located at P 0 Box 5568, 
Hilton Head Island, SC 29938- 

Earlier in the year, we legally changed our name to TelSouth Communications, same 
address. We also changed our corporate headquarters to Knoxville, TN and have updated 
that change in other documents recently subniitted to the commission but was advised 
this was the method to change our corporate iiaiiie. 

Please advise if this is satisfactory or if you require further clarification. 

Sincerely yours, 

& W-L 
Nick Koulichkov 
Assist aii t Con tro 11 er 
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